
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

Judiciary Computer Application Testing for Criminal Justice Reform 

Beginning December 1, 2016, the New Jersey Judiciary for portions 
of the month of December will be conducting a statewide test of the 

computer applications being developed for Criminal Justice Reform. Test 
runs of the Public Safety Assessment (PSA) and test court orders will be 

generated in individual cases and will be viewable in the eCourts electronic 

case file by the attorneys of record in those cases (prosecutors, public 
defenders, and private defense bar). These test documents will be clearly 

marked as being for system testing purposes only. Attorneys of record 

may also receive test email notifications, which when stored as a pdf in the 
case jacket will be clearly marked as bein·g for system testing purposes. 

Information about Criminal Justice Reform, which goes into effect 
January 1, 2017, is at http://www.judiciary.state.nj .us/criminal/cjr/index.html. 

Questions about this system testing may be directed to the Pretrial 
Services Mailbox at pretrialinfo.mailbox@njcourts.gov. · 

Glenn A. Grant, J .A. D. 

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: November 21, 2016 


